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Term. 
Year 

group 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5  Year 6 
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 Fundamental skills 

(Fitness) 
This topic has been 
chosen due to the 
children having 6 
weeks off and some 
children may not 
have had the 

correct amount of 
physical activity per 
day for 6 weeks. 
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(Fitness) 
This topic has been 
chosen due to the 
children having 6 
weeks off and some 
children may not 
have had the correct 

amount of physical 
activity per day for 6 
weeks. 
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chosen due to the 
children having 6 
weeks off and some 
children may not 
have had the 

correct amount of 
physical activity per 
day for 6 weeks. 

 
 
 

Swimming  
  

 

Fundamental skills 

(Fitness) 
This topic has been 
chosen due to the 
children having 6 
weeks off and some 
children may not 
have had the 

correct amount of 
physical activity per 
day for 6 weeks. 
 

Fundamental skills 

(Fitness) 
This topic has been 
chosen due to the 
children having 6 
weeks off and 
some children may 
not have had the 

correct amount of 
physical activity 
per day for 6 
weeks. 
 
 

Movement: Dance 
 

Movement: Dance 
 

Movement: Dance 
 

Movement: Dance 
 

Movement: Dance 
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Body management: 

Gymnastics 

 
 

Body management: 

Gymnastics 

 

 
 

Body management: 

Gymnastics 
 

Body management: 

Gymnastics 
 

Body 

management: 

Gymnastics 
 

Ball skills: Basketball 
This topic has been 
added for classes 
who may need to 
revert to an outdoor 
sport if the hall is not 

free. 
 

Ball skills: Basketball 
This topic has been 
added for classes 
who may need to 
revert to an outdoor 
sport if the hall is not 

free. 
 

Ball skills: Basketball 
This topic has been 
added for classes 
who may need to 
revert to an outdoor 
sport if the hall is not 

free. 
 

Ball skills: Basketball 
This topic has been 
added for classes 
who may need to 
revert to an outdoor 
sport if the hall is not 

free. 
 

Ball skills: 

Basketball 
This topic has been 
added for classes 
who may need to 
revert to an 
outdoor sport if the 
hall is not free. 
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Body management 

Gymnastics: 
This topic will be 
repeated this term 
for classes that may 

have had to revert 
to Basketball. 

 
 

Body management 

Gymnastics: 
This topic will be 
repeated this term for 
classes that may 

have had to revert to 
Basketball. 
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This topic will be 
repeated this term 
for classes that may 

have had to revert 
to Basketball. 
 

Body management 

Gymnastics: 
This topic will be 
repeated this term 
for classes that may 

have had to revert 
to Basketball. 
 

Body management 

Gymnastics: 
This topic will be 
repeated this term 
for classes that may 

have had to revert 
to Basketball. 
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Ball skills: Basketball 
This topic has been 
added for classes 
who did gymnastics 
in Autumn 2. 
 

Ball skills: Basketball 
This topic has been 
added for classes 
who did gymnastics 
in Autumn 2. 
 

Ball skills: Basketball 
This topic has been 
added for classes 
who did gymnastics 
in Autumn 2. 
 

 Ball skills: Basketball 
This topic has been 
added for classes 
who did gymnastics 
in Autumn 2. 
 

Ball skills: 
Basketball 
This topic has been 

added for classes 
who did 
gymnastics in 
Autumn 2. 
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Net and wall Net and wall Net and wall Net and wall Net and wall 
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Athletics Athletics  Athletics Athletics Athletics 

Invasion games: 

Hockey 

Invasion games: 

Hockey 

Problem solving and 

team building: OAA 

Problem solving and 

team building: OAA 

Problem solving and 

team building: OAA 
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Invasion games: 

Football 

Invasion games: 

Football  

Invasion games 

 

Invasion games 

 

Invasion games 

 

 


